Our family are constituents of Representative Post and Thatcher. We have 3 voters in the house and are
all in favor of allowing the purchase of real Sudafed products in Oregon without a prescription. Since we
are all concerned about the cost of health care in Oregon, it seems that removing the burden from the
system of having to get a prescription from a Doctor is a step in reducing this. Our family in particular
buys Sudafed products any time we are in Washington state whether they are needed at the time or
not. This is just a step in our process as we had been seeing a doctor to get a prescription. This cost us
our copay and the doctor his time for something that we have been able to find a work around for. The
Washington state process for purchasing is simple and appears to keep all but the drug cartels from
making meth out of the products. It is time to support this common sense change in Oregon laws.

Thank you Rep. Post for this bill, now only if we could find common sense on taxes in this state.

Jason, Tessa, and Ryder Jantzi



